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To whom it may concern,
I am writing to express my opposition of the proposed changes to the City’s health insurance plan
 through ETF.  As Mayor Soglin and many others have noted, the current arrangement took a
 considerable amount of time to shape, and a dramatic change as proposed is not a good decision
 for anyone.  Forcing us to pay more will only serve to put undue financial strain on the lives of
 thousands of people who serve this city and help to make it a better place for everyone to live, City
 employee or not.  Thank you for your time, and I sincerely hope that this proposal does not come to
 pass.

Sincerely,
Aaron Wright
City of Madison Parking/Transportation
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